
From: Floyd Nicholson <FloydNicholson@scsenate.gov>
To: LeMoine, LeighLeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

'tiffany.albert@cityofgreenwoodsc.com'tiffany.albert@cityofgreenwoodsc.com
Date: 3/28/2013 11:15:00 AM

Subject: FW: Administrative Professionals Day ~ Website email from Tiffany Albert 
Attachments: IAAP APW13 proclamation.pdf

Leigh,

I know the Governor's schedule is probably crazy and you are juggling hundreds of requests.

I spoke with Ms. Tiffany Albert from Greenwood (contact information below) this am. She indicated 
she has been coordinating with you about a proclamation and picture for SC Division of 
Administrative Professionals Week/Day with Governor Haley. She mentioned that the Governor
will be in Greenwood on April 8th and did not know if a quick picture could be arranged that day.

I believe the week of Administrative week is April 21st - 27th, the actual admin day is April 
24th. I have attached a copy of the proclamation they were hopeful to have executed.

Can you circle back with Ms. Albert and let her know if there is a proclamation in the works and 
if it may be possible for a quick picture on the 8th when Gov. Haley is in Greenwood?

I know we could do a Senate Resolution, but I think they had their hopes pinned on a
proclamation from the Governor. Please let me know if the Governor's office will be able to help 
with this request, if not we will move forward on a resolution from the legislative branch.

Thanks so much!

Debbie Barthe
For Senator Floyd Nicholson

Tiffany Albert
108 Major Drive
Greenwood, SC 29646 
864-992-5407
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